
Tyler A&M Mothers’ Club  

General Meeting – November 15, 2018 

 

The meeting was held at Vehicle Reman at 6:30 p.m. with 13 Aggie Moms in attendance plus 
several Aggie Dads hanging out in the shop.   
 
Katie Latham, President, called the meeting to order at 6:45 p.m.  She welcomed everyone with a 
“Howdy” and thanked everyone for coming.   
 
The minutes from the last meeting held on October 18th were available.  With no corrections, the 
minutes stand approved as distributed. 
 
Renee Wright, Goody Bags coordinator, thanked Lubica Pitonakova for the awesome wooden 
A&M nametags /ornaments that will be on the Goody Bags. Order forms are available tonight, and 
a sample bag was on display.  The contents will be put into a plastic baggie before being tied up in 
a black fleece blanket along with the note from Mom.  Ten or so moms will gather on Saturday, 
December 1st at 1 p.m. at Renee’s house to assemble the bags.  Delivery will be on Monday, 
December 3rd in College Station.  Several volunteers are going to help deliver the bags. 
 
Katie read the names of the 2018 graduates that she has been given and asked if anyone knew of 
anyone else who graduated this year. 
 
Scholarship applications are available tonight.  They are due back by February 1st. Applications 
need to have a transcript included that can be the unofficial version available on 
HOWDY.TAMU.EDU.   
 
Rebecca Mohr has raffle tickets for sale tonight for our fall dual-prize raffle.  Tickets are $1 each 
or 6 for $5.  The T-Shirt Quilt made by Patricia Cussen and the sterling silver Aggie Mom bracelet 
designed by Jane Metz were on display at the meeting.  The drawing will be the night of the 
Christmas Party. 
 
Katie reminded everyone that Grub Burger Bar is offering Aggie Moms a portion of the 
proceeds from those sales that are identified as being for Aggie Moms every Tuesday (all day) 
through the end of May.  The fundraiser at Panera Bread will be sometime in January. 
 
Martha Jane Wallace, Hospitality, reported that our Christmas Dinner will be Thursday, 
December 6th at 6:30 p.m. at El Charro on the Ridge in their back room.  You will pay for your 
own meal.  We will have our annual Aggie Christmas Ornament Exchange.  It will be lots of fun! 
 
The Tyler Christmas Parade is November 29th. The Tyler - Smith County A&M Club has 
invited the Tyler Aggie Moms to ride on their trailer in the parade. 
 
We will be celebrating our 70th Birthday in February.  We need volunteers to help with that 
event. 
 
Katie and Tracye Martin, Membership, held Door Prize Drawings.  Three gifts were given out.   
Katie adjourned the meeting at 7:10 p.m.  The meeting was followed with SPLAHOF dancing in 
the shop. 
 
(Minutes taken by Jessica Knowles, Recording Secretary) 


